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In regards to drivers jumping red lights, all motorists are expected to abide by the law 
but we accept that there will always be people who choose not to. We’ll continue to 
work together with the local enforcement authority to enforce traffic laws but 
ultimately this is an enforcement issue and in Basingstoke this is managed by 
Hampshire Constabulary. If you require further information on how they are 
monitoring this aspect of their duties, you may wish to approach Hampshire 
Constabulary via the following website link: 
 
 - https://www.hampshire.police.uk/ 
 
 
We hope that both you and  have found this helpful and reassuring. 
Please note road users safety is of high priority to us and we are continuing to 
monitor and assess the operation of the Black Dam junction, in order to ensure a 
well-functioning operation. 
 
Once again, thank you for your letter. If you require any further information please do 
not hesitate to contact  our Network Steward for this area. can be 
contacted by email  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

 
Operations Director 
 




